
Submitter: James Baymiller 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and 
Wildfire 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

SB769 

Allowing individual county’s the ability to vote on the use of dogs to pursue or hunt 

cougars would help greatly with trying to manage the growing population. This 

method is proven to be very effective. Wildlife and livestock would benefit from this. 


